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01/20/2025 

 

We regret to inform all High School Art Teachers, Students, and Parents of the Sixth Congressional District of Florida that we 
will not be accepting any 2025 Art submissions this year.  

A special election is scheduled for April 1, 2025, to replace Michael Waltz who resigned on January 20, 2025.  

 

• How to find information regarding the congressional art competition for future reference 
https://www.house.gov/educators-and-students/congressional-art-competition. 
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